
 
 

In Collective Worship this week, we are thinking about Queen Elizabeth II and her dedication to our country. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This half term has whizzed by and it was lovely to finish with our Jubilee picnic. Fortunately, the weather stayed 
dry and the whole school enjoyed eating their lunch on the field. We were visited by her majesty, Queen          
Elizabeth II (a life size cardboard version) and lots of children practised their curtsey or bow. During the         
afternoon, the children took part in sporting challenges and games including an obstacle course, relay races and 
throwing the javelin. 
 
Another highlight of this week has been the Y3/4 trip to Harry Potter World. This was a real ‘awe and wonder’ 
trip for the children as they experienced the vastness of the set and the special effects. Of course, their behaviour 
was superb as usual and I know our children will be welcomed back in the future.   
 
After ½ term, children will begin their swimming lessons and I have attached the timetable to this newsletter. 
Children have already been grouped according to ability with the information we have, but these groups will be 
reassessed and pupils swapped if necessary. Please send your child with their swimming bag for the first day 
they appear on the timetable. 
 
Children must have the correct swim wear (one-piece costume, swimming trunks or closely fitted above the knee 
swim shorts) for swimming lessons. Swimming hats are compulsory. These can be purchased through school via 
Tucasi and will be delivered to classes on the first day back after ½ term. Please note, the office will not accept 
cash for swimming hats. If your child wears goggles for swimming, please make sure they are properly fitted. 
Staff will not be able to adjust them at school. Also, I would like to remind you to make sure everything is named 
– hat, towel, goggles, uniform. From past experience, I know we end up with a huge amount of lost property in 
the summer term.  
 
As the weather warms up, please remember to send your child with a sun hat and apply sun block before they 
come to school. Of course, it is always worth putting a raincoat in the bag just in case! 
 
During the hot weather, it is really helpful if children bring a named water bottle into school. This should be         
taken home each day, washed and brought back into school the next day. Water bottles must be filled with    
water – not juice! 
 
Finally, I would just like to wish everyone a happy half term and we will see the children back in school on    
Monday 6th June. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Tracey Stanton 

 

Our Vision Statement, ‘Opening the door to learning and life’ reflects our determination to inspire every child achieve their potential  
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Final thought:  

 



COMING UP— 
MAY   

30—Monday—3 June Friday Half Term—SCHOOL CLOSED 

JUNE 

6—Monday  
Children back to School 

Swimming starts 

6—Monday (3 week period) Y4 Times Table Check 

7—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape 

8—Wednesday Happy Bag Collection 

10—Friday 
Mufti (Non uniform) Day in exchange for sweets or raffle 
prize 

15—Wednesday Y2 Trip to Marwell Zoo 

22—Wednesday Y6 St Crispins and The Holt Induction Day 

24—Friday Summer Fair—PTA 

27—Monday Y5 Trip to Thames Waterside Park 

28—Tuesday 
Y3/4 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Karl Nova (RAP artist,     
author and poet) 

28—Tuesday—4 July Monday 3 for 2 Book Fair 

30—Thursday Y5/6 Cricket competitiion 

JULY  

1—Friday District Sports competition 

5—Tuesday Sports Day 

6—Wednesday Y5/6 Tennis competition 

8—Friday pm Swimming Gala 

12—Tuesday Y6 Soulscape project 

13—Wednesday 
Y5/6 visit to St Crispin’s to meet Aaron Phipps (Paralympian 
and Inspirational speaker) 

14—Thursday at 1.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday at 6.30pm Y6 Production 

15—Friday School Reports 

19—Tuesday Y6 Leavers’ Festival 

20—Wednesday End of Term—School Closes at 1.30pm 

A full list of Term Dates can be found on the School Website 


